
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: April 1, 2016 

Wanted Person Arrest - Case 201601632 

 

On Thursday, March 31, 2016, at about 8:15 p.m. Humboldt County Deputy Sheriffs were investigating the 
whereabouts of one of Hoopa’s most wanted persons, Shane Connally Ulrich. During the search they located 
31 year old Ulrich in the yard area of a residence on Pine Creek Rd in Hoopa. Ulrich was placed under arrest 
without incident. Deputies searched Ulrich and located .4 grams of suspected methamphetamine and a glass 
pipe. 

Ulrich was taken to the Humboldt County Correctional Facility where he was booked for his outstanding 
warrants and fresh charges of possession of a controlled substance and possession of a controlled substance 
paraphernalia. His bail was set at $175,000. 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is encouraged to 
call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff  

 


